
 
 
 

 

 

 Product Change Notice: VE2103015       Date: March 15, 2021 
 
Change of Product Ripple Specifications: VI-811695B 
 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor products. Our commitment to customer satisfaction is demonstrated by our 
notification to you of the following change. 
 
Reason for Change: 
Production yield improvement 
 
 
Product Affected and New Specifications 

 

Part Number Old Ripple 
Nom 

Old Ripple 
Max 

New Ripple 
Nom 

New Ripple 
Max 

VI-811695B 120mV 150mV 330mV 430mV 

 
Schedule: 
The new specifications will become effective immediately and the data sheets will be updated. 
 
Actions Required: 
Customers should make note of the impeding change and contact Applications Engineering with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
 
 
Company contact for technical questions:  
Applications Engineering Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road   
Andover, MA 01810  
Ph: (978) 470-2900 
apps@vicorpower.com 


